
Dear Requester,  
 
Thank you for your Freedom of Information Request. 
 
The Councils Response is as follows: 
                                 

(1)I would like to know how many child safeguarding concerns were reported to the council 
by local schools (including primary, secondary and sixth form colleges) within the last 3 
years.  Over the last 3 full financial years, we’ve received 14,377 enquiries to our Multi 
Agency Safeguarding Hub (MASH) from schools, colleges and nurseries where the reason for 
the enquiry was a child safeguarding concern.  
 

2 How many reports came from independent schools, how many from state/comprehensive 
schools and how many from other types of establishments (e.g. free schools and 
academies)?    We are not able to answer Q2 – the name of the school, college or nursery 
from which the type could be ascertained is recorded as free text and would require 
individual review of the text of the enquiry for each case to ascertain this. This would take 
between 5 and 10 minutes per case which would take us over the threshold allowed under 
FOI of 18.5 hours of an officers time. 
 
 

(3) Please also provide me with a list of schools in the county and their status (independent, 
comprehensive, other) and an estimate of the number of students in attendance at each 
school.  A list of schools in Notinghamshire, along with their status and school population is 
available via the gov.uk website here: 
 

All schools and colleges in Nottinghamshire - GOV.UK - Find and compare schools in England 
(compare-school-performance.service.gov.uk) 
 
I hope this now satisfies your request, and should you have any further enquiries please do not 
hesitate to contact me directly on the details below. 
 
In addition to this and for future reference Nottingham County Council regularly publishes previous 
FOIR,s and answers on its website, under Disclosure logs. (see link) 
http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/  
  
You can use the search facility using keywords. 
 
If you wish to raise any concerns about the way your request was dealt with, then please write to 
the Team Manager, Complaints and Information, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP 
or e-mail foi@nottscc.gov.uk quoting the reference number above.   
 
Kind Regards 
Complaints, Information & Mediation Officer. 
Complaints and Information Team 
Chief Executive’s Dept 
Nottinghamshire County Council 
County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP 
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